Manor Primary School

Newsletter 4



Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect

As you are aware, at Manor Primary School we are proud to aspire to be role models and celebrate our core values in everything we do! Therefore, this year to reward children for showcasing fantastic, positive behaviours, children (in Years I-6 initially) will be allocated a different value team to which they belong.

These align with the four core values of Respect, Collaboration, Integrity and Exceptionality.

Across a half term, children will earn "Value Points" (these will replace the current exceptionality points). Any points that have been awarded will go towards a collective value team prize at the end of a half term. Today your child will have been given a value team that they will belong to this year, and they will be able to start collecting Value Points for their team immediately!

Children (and staff!) are really excited to begin collecting/distributing points for

Children (and staff!) are really excited to begin collecting/distributing points for wonderful behaviour and positive attitudes. If you have any questions on this new reward system, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support.



On Thursday 28th September we will be holding our annual scarecrow festival and MacMillan cake sale after school on our playground.

The children are working hard to make their scarecrows for us to find!

We look forward to seeing all our parents, carers and children as we raise money for MacMillan and hunt for our scarecrows around the playground.

If parents and carers would like to make cake donations, these can be brought into school through the school office on Thursday morning.



Over the next two weeks the children are going to be thinking about harvest time in our assemblies and reflect on the food that is grown on the land.

We will be collecting harvest donations in school, which will be donated to our local food back to support families in need.

If you would like to donate harvest food please send it into school with your child.

Thank you in advance for your contributions



Next week our praise assemblies begin. Praise assemblies take place on Friday morning at 9.00am.

If your child is being recognised in praise assembly then they will bring home an invitation the week before.

We look forward to seeing our parents and carers in school as we celebrate the individual achievements of our children.

We are delighted to be able to welcome our parents into school for our class assemblies which also begin next week.

Class assemblies take place on a Tuesday morning at 9.00am. All parents and carers must be seated in the hall at the start of assembly, so please don't be late!

All class assembly dates have been communicated on our Important Dates letter.



We would like to thank our parents and carers with their ongoing support with social media.

As we have assemblies and special events upcoming can we remind all our parents and carers that any photographs that are taken at special events should not be uploaded to social media in line with our Home School Agreement.

We also ask for your support in not discussing the business of school on public forums including social network sites, school has an open-door policy and we are always happy to discuss any questions, queries or concerns you have.